
Work Party, Miller Peninsula State Park 
May 9, 2022 

 
A huge “Thank You” goes out to all of the Peninsula Chapter members who turned out to 
improve the parking area at the Miller Peninsula Trailhead on Monday, May 9th!  Workers 
brought wheelbarrows, shovels, and rakes, and the job was done in an amazingly short time!  
Thanks goes to: Laurel Cripe, Nancy Scott, Leif Hoglund, Kristin Phillips, Rick and Suzanne King, 
Judy Dupree, Linda Morin, Juelie Dalzell, Kayla Kosel, Larry Sammons, and Jim and Donna 
Hollatz.  Many hands make light work! 
 
Bark and duff were removed from the north edge of the parking area, down to mineral soil.  A 
State Park dump truck brought 20 yards of gravel to spread, making room for about 4 more 
horse trailer riggs to park.  The Park then brought in a compactor to finish the job.  Check out 
the results the next time you get out to Miller. Thanks to Ranger Jake Ellis for these fine photos. 


